
St. Marys Catholic Primary School 

Woodside Way 

Kings Heath 

NN5 7HX 

 

Dear new reception children, 

 

Hello! My name is Miss Rowles and I am going to be your teacher when you come to 

school! I am so excited to meet you all.  

 

Usually I would be coming to visit you at nursery now but I know that you are all being 

superheroes at the moment and staying at home with your families. As soon as it is 

safe I will be able to come and meet you. I can’t wait to hear about all the things you 

like to do and your favourite things.  

 

At the moment I am getting your classroom ready for you. We have lots of exciting 

toys and games that I know you are going to love! We have a big outside area with 

sand, water, a mud kitchen and a big climbing frame. 

 

I have left some ideas on here for your mums and dads to help get you all ready for 

big school.  

 

I am looking forward to meeting you all and can’t wait for you to come and visit your 

new classroom and meet lots of new friends.  

 

Love from 

Miss Rowles 

 

 


